
March 30, 1993 

Baker Environmental, Inc. 
Airport Office Park, Building 3 
420 Rouser Road 
Coraopolis, Pennsylvania 15108 

(412) 269-6000 
FAX (412) 269-2002 

Commander 
Atlantic Division 
Naval Facilities Engineering Command 
Building N-26, Naval Station 
Norfolk, Virginia 23511-6287 

Attn: 

Re: 

Mr. Byron Brant, P.E. 
Engineer-in-Charge 
Code 1823 

Contract N62470-89-D-4814 
Navy CLEAN, District III 
Contract Task Order (CTO) 0003 
Site Inspection at Site 44 
MCB Camp Lejeune, North Carolina 

Dear Mr. Brant: 

Enclosed please find three (3) copies of the Final Draft Site Inspection Report for Site 44 
(Jones Street Dump). Copies of this report have been forwarded to Mr. Neal Paul (MCB 
Camp Lejeune), Ms. Michelle Glenn (EPA Region IV), Mr. Peter Burger (DEHNR), and to 
the members of the TRC. 

Final Draft SI Reports for Sites 43, 63, and 65 will not be submitted until the Phase II SI 
sampling program is completed. At this time, it is anticipated that additional 
investigations at these sites will not be initiated until May 1993. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (412) 269-2016. 

Sincerely, 

BAKER ENVIRONMENTAL, INC. 

&yyaQ- 
Ray ond P. Wattras 
Project Manager 

RPW/nd 
Enclosures (3) 

cc: Ms. Lee Anne Rapp, P.E., Code 183 (w/o enclosures) 
Mr. Keith Simmons, P.E., Code 0223 (w/o enclosures) 
Mr. Neal Paul, (w/3 enclosures) 


